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IN ORDINARY

So he went in and said to them, “Why this commotion and
weeping? The child is not dead but asleep.” - Mk 5:39

5 from the Lectionary for Mass

PARISH OFFICE HOURS MASS TIMES
8:00 am—3:00 pm Mon.—Thurs, | Saturday 4:00 pm
8:00 am—12:00 pm Friday Sunday 9:00 am

Weekdays  9:00 am, Tues—Friday




SACRAMENTS

Baptism
Please contact the office to register for Baptism
Preparation class.

Marriage

Please contact Fr. Dave at least six months before the
wedding. Please contact the Music Director for
guidance in choosing music.

Reconciliation
Individual confessions on Saturdays from 3:00-3:30.
Individual confessions anytime by appointment.

Communion for the Homebound

Please contact the parish office to arrange visits to the
homebound or parishioners in nursing care facilities.
Communion is brought by Carol Mueller or a Care
Minister on the first Friday of the month.

MASSES FOR THE WEEK

Tuesday
9:00 am Lee Leick
Wednesday
9:00 am Jean & Joyce VanOss

Liz Ferris
Thursday
9:00 am Jordan Halla

Dorothy & Florian Zik
Friday
9:00 am Raphael & JoAnn Clark
Saturday
4:00 pm Phyllis, Kathy & Bill Streckenbach
Sunday
9:00 am Tyler VanGheem

Jack & Dee Burkel 60th
Wedding Anniversary
People of the Parish

Financial Stewardship
For the Week Ended June 19/20, 2021
Church Support Budget Needed $13,847
Actual Church Support $11,231
Exceptional Equestrians S -0-

Parish Needs—Maintenance S 898
Parish Needs-Roof:
Balance Owed of 6/13 $61,127
Contributions Week Ended 6/20 -$1,190
Balance Remaining $59,937

Stewardship Collection Schedule:
This Weekend, June 26/27 — Exceptional Equestrians
Next Weekend, July 3/4 — Parish Needs-Maintenance

Bishop’s Appeal 2021

$129,771

2021 Bishop’s Appeal Goal
Raised to Date $113,703
Families Contributed to date 422

Thank you for your continued generosity towards our
parish and community.

’ Pope Francis Tweet June 20, 2021

How often we leave the Lord in a corner, at the bottom of
the boat of life, to wake Him only in a moment of need!
Let us ask for the grace of a faith that never tires of
seeking the Lord, of knocking at the door of his heart.
#GospelOfTheDay (Mk 4:35-41)

WEEK AHEAD

Monday
Tuesday

9:00 am Garden Guardians

9:30 am Prayer Shawl Ministry (Nelson Hall)
Wednesday

9:30 am Bible Study (via Zoom)
Thursday
Friday
Saturday

8:00 am Al-Anon Group Mtg. (Nelson Hall)
3-3:30 pm Confession in church

4:00 pm Mass
Sunday

9:00 am Mass




Irr ~ “...as a matter of equality your abundance at the present

': Stev{%fgﬁhlp time should supply their want, so that their abundance may
i i supply your want, that there may be equality.”

2 CORINTHIANS 8:14

i

One of the tenets of living a grateful and generous lifestyle is giving
without expecting anything in return. It is important that we not only
grow, nurture, and share our gifts but that we also teach our children and
encourage others to do the same. This is the communal aspect of our
Catholic faith. We are the “Body of Christ”. We are called to be
dependent on each other and not live in isolation.

The Diocese of Green Bay has recently stated that all those who are
vaccinated and comfortable not wearing masks at Mass may go without
them. However, it asks that out of charity for our neighbor, those
unvaccinated please continue to wear masks at Mass. It has also asked
that for the time being priests and deacons continue to wear their masks
before Mass, while processing into Mass, distributing communion and
while processing out of Mass. The Diocese has also asked that we
continue to social distance by 3 ft as much as we possibly can at Mass.
Thank you!
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Christian Formation Registration
for 2021-2022 IS OPEN ONLINE.

If you have not yet registered,
please do so soon.

Due to low registration, we may need to eliminate and
combine some class times.

OUSIE=R EDUCATION —

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE
WWW.STEDWARDISIDORE.ORG

e Online Giving e Contact Staff
e Weekly Bulletins e Health & Wellness
e Parish Calendar Events

e Christian Formation e History of the Parish

AA Meetings
Saturday mornings at St. John the Baptist from
8:00—9:00 am. Contact Tom at 822-1433 if you have any questions.

Al—Anon
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 8:00 am (Nelson Hall)

WHY DO WE DO THAT?
Catholic Life Explained:

Question;
What is the "Miraculous Medal” and why
i5 it called that?

Answer:

The medal of the Immaculate Conception
that has come to be called simply the
Miraculous Medal” dates back to an
apparition of Mary to Saint Catherine
Laboure, who was then a novice sister
with the Daughters of Charity. On
Movemnber 27, 1830, Our Lady appeared
to her standing on a globe, with shafts
of light streaming from her hands and
the words, "0 Mary, conceived without
sin, pray for us who have recourse to
thee,” surrounding the image, In the
same vision, Catherine saw a capital

" with a cross above it and below

two hearts, Catherine seemed to hear
avoice telling her to have what she

saw struck as a medal and a promise
that those who wore the medal would
hawve the protection and intercession

of the Mother of God. The first 1,500 of
medals were distributed in 1832, Many
miraculous favors were attributed to the
use of the medal,

Saint Catherine’s "Miraculous Medal” is
among the recognizable and popular
symbols of madern Catholicisr.
Reflecting on its widespread use, the
2001 Vatican document, "Directary on
Popular Piety and Liturgy,” observes
that the medal “recalls the mystery of
Redemption, the love of the Sacred Heart
of Jesus and of the Sorrowful Heart of
Mary. It signifies the mediatory role of
the Blessed Virgin Mary, the mystery of
the Church, the relationship between
Heaven and earth, this life and eternal
life.”



HEALTH NOTES

Aducanumab Approved for Treatment of Alzheimer’s Disease

So excited to share the breaking news in the world of Alzheimer’s Disease and all other dementia! | received this
information from the Alzheimer’s Association. Thanks be to God! Carol, Parish Nurse

Aducanumab (Aduhelm™) has been approved as a treatment for Alzheimer’s by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration
(FDA). This is the first FDA-approved therapy to potentially delay decline from the disease, compared to current
medications that only address symptoms. It is also the first therapy to demonstrate that removing amyloid from the brain
may delay decline in people living with Alzheimer’s. Approval of this therapy underscores the importance of early detection
and diagnosis to ensure individuals receive the most benefit as soon as possible. The historic approval of aducanumab
ushers in an exciting era in Alzheimer’s and dementia treatment and research. Approvals of the first drug in a new category
benefit people living with the disease by invigorating the field, increasing investments in treatments, and generating
innovation.

Aducanumab FAQs

Is aducanumab a cure for Alzheimer’s and all other dementia? Aduhelm — the branded drug from Biogen — is not a cure
but is a very important advance for treatment. In clinical trials, it slowed the rate of cognitive and functional decline. This
could mean more time for individuals to actively participate in daily life, have sustained independence and hold on to
memories longer. Aducanumab was studied in people living with early Alzheimer’s disease and mild cognitive impairment
(MCI) due to Alzheimer’s who showed evidence of a buildup of amyloid plaques in the brain. The therapy has not yet been
tested on people with more advanced cases of dementia.

Will this drug restore memories or cognitive function that has been lost? There is no evidence that aducanumab can
restore lost memories or cognitive function.

What is mild cognitive impairment? Mild cognitive impairment (MCI) is an early stage of memory loss or other cognitive
ability loss in individuals who maintain the ability to independently perform most activities of daily living.

How do I receive the Biogen treatment? If you or a loved one is experiencing memory changes, the Alzheimer’s
Association strongly encourages speaking with a health care provider for a thorough evaluation and diagnosis.
Aducanumab may be a treatment option.

How is this drug administered? Aducanumab is administered intravenously (IV) via a 45- to 60-minute infusion every 4
weeks. Infusion can be done at hospitals or infusion therapy centers and can even be administered at a person’s home by
specialized nurses.

When will it be available at my doctor? Now that Aduhelm is approved, the manufacturer will need some time to ramp up
large-scale production and arrange for nationwide — even global — distribution.

What are the side effects? In clinical trials, the most common side effects were ARIA-E (abnormal brain changes associated
with anti-amyloid treatments — most often swelling in the brain — that are spotted with neuroimaging techniques like
MRI), headache, ARIA-H (micro hemorrhage/superficial siderosis) and falling.

Can | take this drug with my other medications/supplements? \When considering any treatment, including aducanumab, it
is important to have a conversation with your health care provider to ensure you are a candidate for the treatment. This
includes considering other health conditions, medications, or supplements.

How will COVID-19 impact my ability to get this treatment? Throughout the pandemic, our health care systems have
adapted. People have continued to receive treatments, including infusions such as chemotherapy, with extra precautions
such as social distancing and wearing a mask. Talk to your doctor to find out if aducanumab is right for you or a loved one
and discuss a plan to identify extra precautions for COVID safety.

It is a new day in the fight to end Alzheimer's

Approval of aducanumab is a milestone in the treatment of Alzheimer's. Current progress in science is significant, and we
expect this will be the first of several treatments to come.

Source: Alzheimer’s Association



THINGS YOU
SHOULD KNOW
Holy siblings

BY PATRICIA KASTEN | THE COMPASS

1 This past February, Pope Francis
reunited three siblings. On July 29,
originally the “Memorial of St. Martha,
becomes the “Memaorial of $5. Martha,
Mary and Lazarus.”

The three siblings were friends of Jasus.
and lived in Bethany, near Jerusalem.

Martha and Mary summaoned Jasus
} to Bethany when Lazarus became
gravely ill. Lazarus died, but was raisad
from the dead by Jasus (Jn 11:1-44),

In John's Gospel, Mary also ancinted

Jesus with expensive oil and dried his
faltmﬂ'lhwhﬂ'l.h 12:1-8), in prepara-
tion fior his owm burial,

Legends surround the siblings aftar:

the Gospel era. From a 13th century
tradition, we hear that they fled Judeain a
boat that landed in France.

Mm l}um pass

NEW eNEWSLET[ER!

GET FREE CATHOLIC RELEVANT NEWS.
SIGN UP FOR THE COMPASS' NEW
eNEWSLETTER AT:
bitly/Compass_Newsletter

St. Thomas More: A saint for our times

Dear friends and followers of Jesus:
axt week, the Catholic Church in the
N United States will once again celebrate
Religious Freedom Week (Juns 22
to June 29). This is a time to give thanks to
; God for the blessings of our
religious freadom, whiks
also learning mare about
the threats that exist to this
freedom today.
] The celebration of

Heligious Freedom Week
overlaps the feast days of
five saints who were killad
because they stood up for
what they believed: St. John
the Baptist, S5. Peter and
Paul, 5t. John Fisher and St.
Thomas More,

Irv this eolumn, | want to reflect on how this
last saint, Thomas Maore, can be an example
for us in our own times.

5t. Thomas More lived in England in the
1500s, That century was a time of great
change and upheaval in our church and in our
waorld. This was the era of the Protestant Ref-
ormation, when Christianity split into numer-
ous denominations. While many of these splits
occurred as a result of differences of opinion
about theokogical matters or the proper way to

BISHOP'S
CORNER
Bishop David
Ricken

worship, the issues in England were different.

King Henry VIl was the leader of England
at this time and, whila ha was Catholic and
defended the church against Martin Luther
and others who were criticizing it, he also felt
that the church should not have a say in how
he lived his life. Specifically, he was upset that
the pope would not grant him an annulment
from his first wille, Catherine of Aragon, so that
he could marry another woman, Anne Boleyn,
So, ha simply made himself tha head of the
Church of England. In daing so, he insisted that
the people of England recognize his authonty
over the church.

In other words, he asked them to accept
something as true which was not true.

St. Thomas More, one of the king's closast
advisors (Lord High Chancellor of England) and
friends, was asked to sign a document ac-
knowledging Henry as the head of the Church
of England. When Thomas Mare, a lawyer,
refused, he was beheaded for treason. His
famous last words were, °| die the king's good
servant, but God's first.”

Musch like St. Thomas Mare, we live in a
tima of political, social and religious upheaval.
As a result of this, Chnstians are sometimes
asked or expected to accept things as true
which are nat trua.

Read the entire column in the June 18 issue.

Parish SNAPSHOT

A Baccalaureate
Mass for the gradu-
ating class of 5t.
Thomas Aquinas
Academy was cel-
ebrated on May 20 at
the 5t. Joseph site of
Holy Family Parish,
Marinette. Pictured
are back from left,
Ethan Russell, Lucas
Kellner-Hofer, Alex
Powers, Fr. Celestina
Byewakso, Brennan
Cyr-Smith, Dominic
Piasecki and Griffin
Knaox; front from left,
Livia Benson, Mad-
elynn Fernstrum,
Amara Nyquist,
Haley Dahlen and
Mathaniel Hooks.

ST THOMAS ROUISAS ACRDENY PHOT | SPECIAL 0 THE COMFRSS

LU T TSGR ENEG LI Email your digital photo to us at compassnews@gbdioc.org




HARVEST FEST PICNIC UPDATE

BRING YOUR LAWNCHAIRS!
We’re EXCITED to announce on
Sunday, August 15™ at 10:00 a.m.,
We will be having an
OUTDOOR POLKA MASS!!!

After Mass, pick up your chairs and move to the
picnic grounds for lunch, dessert, dancing and games!
PULLED PORK SANDWICHES have been added to the menu
Sign up for the CORN HOLE TOURNAMENT
There is also a VIRTUAL SILENT AUCTION
Check out the BUCKET RAFFLE
Pick up CASH RAFFLE TICKETS and JOSIE QUILT TICKETS!
LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!

Thank you to everyone who has already come
forward with donations to the Silent Auction but we
still need more help!

Suggestion for the week — Do you know anyone who
would donate time at a cottage or condo so we could
offer a “Get-Away Vacation” item? How about an
over-night stay at a hotel?

If you have any questions or have something to

donate, please contact Becky Volkman at 883-0388.
Donations can be dropped off at the Parish Office.

3

TOURNHMENT

Do you like tossing a bean bag?
You'll be able to at our
Harvest Fest Picnic!

The Pulaski PACE office is handling the
registration for us!

Thank you Pulaski PACE Office!
We're limited to 40 teams; 2 people per team.
Cost is $20.00 per team. Cash or Prizes for teams
that place 1%, 2", 3" and 4" place.

Bring the family and your best aim!
Go to: https://pulaski.revtrak.net/rw-pace-registrations

Select “Cornhole Registration”

Please consider volunteering at this year’s Harvest
Fest Picnic. Please encourage your children who are
signed up for confirmation to volunteer. It is a great
way to get service hours in and to meet new people!
Thank you to all who have helped in the past as well.

So please check your calendars on August 15, 2021
and if you are not busy, please consider coming and

helping us out! Thank you!
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